Carolyn Sheldon

From: Emily Ahouse [emily_sheckels@janus-research.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 9:15 AM
To: Carolyn Sheldon

Subject: FW: 8M02133 - Telegraph Manhole and Conduit

Good morning Carolyn,
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| just wanted to let you know we got this note that the FMSF has received the form and will be processing it

soon.

Thanks,

Emily Sheckels Ahouse

Architectural Historian, Janus Research
1107 N. Ward Street

Tampa, FL 33607

813-636-8200
emily_sheckels@janus-research.com

From: Julia Skowronski

Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 9:08 AM

To: Amy Streelman; Emily Ahouse

Subject: FW: 8M02133 - Telegraph Manhole and Conduit

From: Birdsong, Vince [mailto:VBirdsong@dos.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 9:08 AM

To: Julia Skowronski

Subject: 8M02133 - Telegraph Manhole and Conduit

Hi Julia,

| just wanted to drop you a quick note and let you know that we received your documentation for the Key West
Telegraph Manhole and Conduit. What an unusual resource! It’s fun to see things that a little out of the
ordinary from time to time. Thanks for getting this to us. We'll get it processed into the Site File shortly.

Kind Regards,

Vincent 'Chip' Birdsong
Supervisor/Database Administrator
Florida Master Site File

Division of Historical Resources
500 South Bronough Street
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250
850.245.6329 ph

850.245.6439 fax
VBirdsong@dos.state.fl.us

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State
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values your feedback as a customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and
improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey."
Thank you in advance for your participation. DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey
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